
Wrockwardine Wood C of E Junior School 

‘Wrockers’ Weekly   
  Friday 19th April 2024 

‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

This Half Terms Value — Wisdom 

Dates for 

your Diary 

Monday 6th May 

Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 7th May 

Children return to 

school. Normal time, 

normal uniform 

Thursday 23rd May 

6J and 6S Blists Hill 

trip 

Friday 24th May 

Break up normal 

time. Normal uni-

Monday 3rd June 

PD Day—staff only in 

school 

Tuesday 4th  June 

School returns at 

normal times 

5/6 S RAF Cosford Museum Trip 

 

On Monday, our class (56S) visited RAF Cosford to take part in a Spirit of the Blitz experi-
ence as our topic this half term is linked to WW2 and history.  We really enjoyed trying on 
the different items of clothing; they were really heavy and bulky.  We loved seeing all the 
different aircraft and learning about what happened during WW2 when they were being 
attacked.  We were fascinated by the amount of aircraft we could see at the museum.   

We loved our trip! 

P. T. 56 S 

Achievement Award  TA Award Star of the Week  Headteacher Award 

Lilly B Leo M Ronnie E 5B Denis A 

Riley J  Jemimah L 5H  

Ruby B  Amelia R 5/6S  

Iza M  Lucas C 6J  

Amelie T  Lottie Rae H 6S  

Ollie J     



Year 3 Shrewsbury Museum Trip 

Year 4 Fordhall Farm Trip 

On Tuesday, year 4 went on a trip to an organic farm called Fordhall Farm. First, 4C went bug hunting as 4T had their 
‘Field to Fork’ farm tour! We discovered that worms were really important in helping plants to grow - we even sang a 
special worm song and did worm charming!  

After lunch, we swapped activities. One of our favourite parts was being able to stroke the newborn lambs! We also saw 
plenty of other animals, such as cows, pigs and noisy chickens. Like a scavenger, we had to find chickens’ eggs in the 
community  garden. Unfortunately, when 4C found them, some of them were cracked! We had a great day and learnt 
lots ready for our ‘Amazing Allotments’ geography unit!  

By Poppy M-D (4C) and Oscar C (4T) 

Year 3 had a wonderful time on Thursday when they visited Shrewsbury Museum for their Roman 

Memorable Experience Day! Each class had a fantastic workshop where they handled Roman artefacts 

and learnt about the Roman way of life in Britain. Then, we explored the brilliant museum and had 

great fun completing all of the interactive activities! A super day was had by all and we learnt so much 

that will help us with our history topic. �  



 

 

The Wrockwardine Wood 
CE Junior School “Living life 

in all its fullness”            
challenge.  

This week’s challenge is to: 
 Plant some seeds in your 

garden 
We would love to see your 
photos please email them 
to: a3129@telford.gov.uk  

Attendance  

Our whole school attendance was up last week from 93.34%  to 95.63% which is fantastic. 

Thank you all for your effort with ensuring your child attends school. Well done to 3LB 

(98.28%) and 5B (98%) who were back to the top of the league. They have earned whole 

class Dojo points for having the highest attendance in their phases. 

Active Families! 
 

 

Well Done! 
 

AM is a member of Fusion performing arts 
school.  Last week, the school showcased the 
performances on screen at Cineworld – like a 
red-carpet event in Leicester Square!!  What an 
opportunity.  A thoroughly enjoyed acting in 
Camp Fire (which A and a friend co-wrote to-
gether) and Yes Sir.  A had speaking parts in 
both and had many lines to learn.  He received a 
medal for taking part in the performances. Well 
done!  
Please send in any fantastic achievements for 
our future newsletters. 

 

Fantastic French! 

Year 6 were very lucky to have Mr Cotterill                
(a languages teacher from TPS) to teach the children 
French as part of their MFL day. We learnt some 
different hobbies and phrases 
about past times and we all really 
enjoyed ourselves. 

Thank you Mr Cotterill and TPS! 

Where’s Nala? 

Well done Mary B, you correctly 
spotted that Nala was hiding in 
the notice board in the hall on 
the Bear Force Assembly piece 
on last week’s newsletter. 

Here is an idea for a quick, 
active and fun activity you 
could carry out with your 
family this weekend! We 
hope you enjoy! 

Super Sporty Squad! 

Here are our super sporty squad 
(minus year 5 who were on a 
trip!), meeting to discuss this 
year’s Sports Day and Sports 
Week, as well as talking about 
some fundraising ideas to raise 
money for new goals for the as-
troturf area.  

Well done sporty squad, you are 
all superstars! 



Year 5 Sabrina Trip 

During our time in Shrewsbury, we had the amazing opportunity to go on the Sabrina Boat and travelled down the 
River Severn! This gave us first-hand experience of rivers and we learnt about where the River Severn starts and 
ends. It starts in the Cambrian Mountains in Wales and ends in the Bristol channel which is 4 miles wide! The River 
Severn is the biggest river in the UK! Back at the Quarry, we were able to look closely at the River Severn, taking 
the time to observe and draw it. We also had a moment of stillness in the picturesque, peaceful Dingle. Our 
knowledge of the River Severn has greatly expanded!  

Written by Jemimah and Rajveer 5H. 

Newport Girls’ High School 

Last Friday, the year 5 girls had the opportunity to experience a day at the Newport Girls’ High School! 
While we were there, we got to take part in a Spanish lesson where the teacher only spoke in Spanish, it 
was a privilege to hear him speak in English! After that, we had the opportunity to experience a compu-
ting lesson, where we made music using the computers, it was so much fun. Lunch at Newport Girls’ High 
was so tasty and we were so lucky to eat there! This trip has made us really want to apply to the Newport 
Girls’ High School and we are so excited for secondary school! Written by Megan and Lilly-Rae 5H 

J 

 

Just a reminder that your children have access to Numbots which is a really useful and interactive website where they can 
practise core skills like number bonds, addition and subtraction skills. 

All they need to do is go on to the Numbots website (see the link below) and use their TTRockstars logon. They will give 
them access to lots of interactive videos and games to help them practise their maths skills. 

https://numbots.com/   

https://numbots.com/


E Safety Support 


